
 
 

     

  
 

 
 

   
 

  
   

  
     
 
 

   
      

   
 

   
 

 
 

  
  

      
 

   
    

 
  

   
 

SUBJECT: JULY 2023 CDOT FLAGGER PROGRAM UPDATE 

DATE: 7/12/2023 
TO: CERTIFIED ENTITIES, FLAGGER INSTRUCTORS, FLAGGERS, AND INQUIRERS 
FROM: CDOT FLAGGER PROGRAM 

Benjamin Acimovic, P.E., CDOT Traffic Operations Engineer 

New CDOT Flagger Training Video 
As of July 12, 2023, the CDOT Flagger Training video has been updated. You must cease using all 
previous versions and begin using the CDOT Flagger Training 2023 video immediately. 

The video is available on YouTube at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yxm-_AnkvAs&t=0s 

General CDOT Flagger Program Contact Information 
All flagger program submittals, requests, questions, comments, inquiries, and suggestions must 
be submitted to the CDOT Flagger Program through the following email address or phone 
numbers: 

• Email: dot_cdot_flagger@state.co.us 
• Phone Numbers: 303-757-9664, 1-888-639-3271 

Please see our website at https://www.codot.gov/safety/traffic-safety/traffic-operations-
technology/flagger-program for more information about the CDOT Flagger Program. 

2829 W. Howard Place 
Denver, CO 80204-2305 

Page 1 of 1 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yxm-_AnkvAs&t=0s
mailto:dot_cdot_flagger@state.co.us
https://www.codot.gov/safety/traffic-safety/traffic-operations-technology/flagger-program
https://www.codot.gov/safety/traffic-safety/traffic-operations-technology/flagger-program
https://www.codot.gov/safety/traffic-safety/traffic-operations
mailto:dot_cdot_flagger@state.co.us
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yxm-_AnkvAs&t=0s



